
Appendix 4 
Progress with Committee Resolutions 

 

Date of 
Meeting 

Item number and title Resolution  Progress 

24 
November  
2016 

5. 5.  North 
Denbighshire 
Community 
Hospital/Health 
Facility Project 

RESOLVED that subject to the above observations to 
receive the presentation, note the progress made to date, 
and support the work underway to deliver the new 
Community Hospital and Health Facility for the north 
Denbighshire area in Rhyl 

Officers advised of the 
resolution 

 6. 6.  CCTV Partnership RESOLVED that: 
(i) subject to the above observations, to support the 

Council’s role within the Partnership and the 
Partnership’s retention; and 

(ii) that a progress report be presented to the 
Committee, at its March 2017 meeting, on the 
measures taken to secure the Service’s long-term 
future, including potential options for rolling the 
CCTV service out to other areas of the county. 

 
 
 
 
Progress report scheduled 
into the Committee’s 
forward work programme 
for its meeting on 2 March 
2017 

 7. 7. Strategy for 
Supporting 
Independence in 
Denbighshire 

RESOLVED that: 
(i) subject to the above observations and consideration 

of the suggested amendments, to support the 
Strategy; and 

(ii) endorse the corporate approach to meeting the 
needs of citizens who may require support, thereby 
preventing the need for statutory intervention in their 
lives. 

 
Lead Member and officers 
advised of the Committee’s 
recommendation 



 8. 8.  Denbighshire 
Supporting People – 
Local 
Commissioning Plan 
2017-18 

RESOLVED that  
(i) Cabinet be advised of Scrutiny’s views that, having 

reviewed the Supporting People Local 
Commissioning Plan for 2017-18, it wished to 
register its concerns that the Supporting People 
grant had been subject to year on year cuts from 
Welsh Government for a number of years; and  

(ii) whilst acknowledging that contingency plans had 
been made within the Supporting People Local 
Commissioning Plan for 2017-18 to accommodate 
further cuts, if the Supporting People Grant monies 
was maintained at its current level that the funding 
remain within the Supporting People services to 
maintain the services provided. 

 
Cabinet was advised of the 
Committee’s views at its 
meeting on 13 December 
2016. Consequently 
Cabinet resolved to: 
“approve the Supporting 
People Local 
Commissioning Plan 2017 
– 18 prior to its submission 
to the Regional 
Collaborative Committee 
and Welsh Government in 
January 2017” 

 


